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Class photos: Order Online 

Blown Away Photography is very pleased to       

announce this years school class pictures will 

now be available for you to purchase online  at    

https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk  

with the access code STEBONCP18.  

Through the website you will have a much 

greater choice of picture sizes, frames and gifts 

for your class photograph. Final date for     

placing orders is 13.07.2018 , the photographs 

and gifts will then be delivered back to school 

in the last week of term.  

Late orders will have the option of having 

their  photographs delivered to their home at 

an additional cost of £3.99 for shipping. We 

hope that this will bring more choice and a 

much improved service to your school.   

Kind regards all at Blown Away School Photos.  

Dear Parents / carers,  

Our lost property box is overflowing with school 

uniform, coats, hats, jumpers and even school 

bags. These items will be put out under the     

shelter in the playground at the end of the every 

school day next week. Kindly look and claim your 

items. Any items left over after Friday 6th July will 

be sent to charity collections. 

Thank you 

 

Forest School trained Teaching Assistants 

Two of our teaching assistants, Giulia and Vicky, went on     

Forest school training this week. They had a great time 

seeing how much they could help the children learn from 

their natural 

surroundings 

and can't wait 

to start     

working with 

small groups in 

the Autumn 

term.  

https://blownaway.gotphoto.co.uk/
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